Governmen’r Order for Pr'lmary Heal‘rh Cen‘rres

Letter No. CHC Dasna/PHC Bamheta & PHC Duﬁavzozo-zfm Dated 06.06.2020
To,

The Professor & Head

Department of Community Medicine
Santosh Medical College,

Pratap Vihar Ghaziabad

In reference of your letter no. SMC/PSM/2020/129 Dated 04.06.2020, you had
sought permission to collaborate with PHC Bamheta & PHC Duhai. Health Department,
Ghaziabad appreciates your concern vision to render health care services to the rural

communlty Your request for collaboration with PHC Bamheta & PHC Duha i is hereby

~ Dasna, Ghazuabad
~ma|I- chcdasna@yahoo com




